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Overflow Room Now 
Available! 

To ensure that as many boards 
are represented as possible, we 
are asking that no more than three 
members per board register. 

Due to overwhelming demand, we 
have worked with our esteemed 
partners and the host hotel to provide 
an overflow room, creating an 
opportunity for an additional 144 
attendees to join this sold out event! 

Identical Experience, Different View: 

While the overflow room many not offer 
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a direct physical view of the main 
stage, we want to assure you that the 
overall Summit experience remains 
identical. The overflow room has been 
strategically positioned to provide an 
immersive and inclusive experience for 
all attendees. Here's what you can 
expect: 

Live Stream of the Stage: A high-
quality live stream will bring every 
presentation and discussion directly 
to you. 
Presentations on Screen: All 
slides and visuals will be displayed 
on screens in the overflow room, 
ensuring you don't miss any crucial 
information. 
Interactive Q&A: Just like in the 
main hall, you'll have the 
opportunity to submit questions and 
actively participate in discussions. 
Access to Meals and Receptions: 
Enjoy all the perks, including 
access to delicious meals and 
networking receptions. 

How to Secure Your Spot: 

You can secure a seat in the CSPA 
Summit overflow room through the 
event registration site. 

If you have already registered for the 
Employment Conference separately, 
you will not be able to edit your 
registration using the link below. 
Please reach out to 
info@cspasummit.ca to add the 
Summit Overflow. 

To ensure that as many boards are 
represented as possible, we are 
asking that no more than three 
members per board register. 

Virtual Attendance Option: 

With the availability of additional 
overflow seats, we have decided not to 
move forward with the virtual 
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attendance option. The three ways to 
participate in the CSPA Summit will be: 

1. Attend in person in the main room 
(waitlist only) 

2. Attend in person in the overflow 
room 

3. Purchase and view a recording 
after the Summit 

We appreciate your understanding as 
we strive to meet the growing interest 
in the CSPA Summit. Our dedication to 
delivering an exceptional experience 
for all participants remains unwavering, 
and the addition of the overflow room 
ensures that more members can 
access the invaluable insights shared 
during the Summit. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
and we look forward to seeing you next 
month! If you run into any issues or 
have any questions, please contact 
info@cspasummit.ca. 

Register Now! 
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